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Dear Parents/Carers
This year we have decided as a school NOT to take part in Children in Need.  We feel that this event attracts sufficient attention nationwide and have decided to support other alternative charities which are close our hearts, throughout the academic year. 
At Christmas we will again be selling the Christmas Winter Wonder Pals in aid of St Oswald’s Hospice (details to follow) and on Christmas Jumper day (17th December) we will be asking for a £1.00 donation which will go to the charity ‘Shelter’ to help and support the homeless across Christmas.
Thank you for your understanding.
 


 

